Dear Brethren June 1%, 2023

As the school year is getting closer to an end and the school lectureship has passed.
It is time for graduation to take place at the end of this month on the 25" after
evening worship at the Stony Creek Church of Christ. I appreciate the support that
you have given me throughout my time here at Tri-Cities School of Preaching and
Christian Development for my second year. As was mentioned in previous letters I
am going to take the third year and finish the remaining classes that I have in the
third year program next school year.

1 was able to preach again at the Cherokee Church of Christ in NC this passed
month and the first Sunday of June I was able to teach Bible class and preach both
sermons at the East Chestnut Church of Christ in NC.

Thank you for the support and may God bless you and the family of God for
supporting me at the school of preaching. I appreciate the prayers that have been
said on my behalf. Which the Prayers are a great blessing from the family of God. I
pray that I will have an opportunity where I’m able to visit you before I graduate
the third-year program at the Tri-Cities School Preaching and Christian
Development

In Christian Love
Denver K. Tate



